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PORT ADVISORY/BULLETIN/ANNOUNCEMENT 

PABA No. PPD 001–2024 
 

DATE: 18 January 2024 
No. of pages including this page:                         
One (1) page 

TO:  PPA Personnel 
        Port Police Officers 
        PPA-hired Security Guards 
        Shippers/Consignees 
        Shipping Lines 
        Other Port Stakeholders   
        All Others Concerned 

Emails: 

FROM: The Acting Port Police Division  
             Manager 

Email: zemagtagad@ppa.com.ph 
PPD Email: moc_ppd@ppa.com.ph 
PMO Fax: (088) 856-4667 

Cc: Division Managers, CHOs, Shipping Lines and other concerned units of this PMO  

SUBJECT:  NEW SECURITY SERVICE PROVIDER OF OROPORT CARGOHANDLING 
SERVICES, INC IN THE PORTS OF CAGAYAN DE ORO AND OPOL 
ATTENTION: If you have received this communication with missing, incomplete, garbled or unreadable pages, please notify us at  once 

through Tel.(088)856-1264; Fax(088) 856-4667; Email Address:ppapmocdo@ppa.com.ph or moc_ppd@ppa.com.ph 

 
Reference:   1. Memorandum issued by Oroport Cargohandling Services, Inc dated   
                        11 January 2024 

 
MESSAGE: 

 
This has reference with the Memorandum No. 0048-2024 issued by Oroport Cargohandling 
Services, Inc. (OCSI) dated 11 January 2024 relative to the assumption of their new security 

service provider.  
 

Anent thereto, please be respectfully informed that Heracles Security Agency is the new 
security service provider of Oroport Cargohandling Services, Inc., the Cargo Handling 
Operator of the Baseport (CDO Port) and Opol Port, effective 16 January 2024. 

 
Hence, effective 16 January 2024, all security-related issues, concerns, communications 

and coordination appertaining to cargo handling operations of the Baseport and Opol Port 
shall be course through the above-mentioned security agency. However, pursuant to E.O 
513, subject security agency is under the supervision of Port Police Division of this PMO in 

collaboration with the security department of OCSI. 
 

This Advisory takes effect on 16 January 2024, unless sooner revoked or otherwise 

amended by OCSI. 

For information, guidance and compliance.  
   

  
CPPO ZALDY E. MAGTAGAD 

 
Encl: A/S  

 
(Note: This communication has also digitally scanned and transmitted to your official email addresses. Please be 
advise this Office of any changes in said addresses, or of alternative addresses.  
Email Adresses of port users and stakeholders  

 




